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Statement of Attorney Gloria Allred Regarding the Arrest of Ghislaine Maxwell 

 

I represent 16 accusers of Jeffrey Epstein.  If Prince Andrew thought that 

the criminal investigation of sex trafficking of young girls to Jeffrey Epstein ended 

with the forced resignation of the U.S. Attorney for the Southern District of New 

York, Geoffrey Berman, he was wrong.  The arrest of Ghislaine Maxwell is a major 

development and demonstrates that the criminal investigation is serious and that 

it continues.  It is long overdue for Prince Andrew to stop making excuses and to 

stop playing the victim.  He should contact the FBI immediately and agree to 

appear for an interview with them to disclose everything that he knows about 

Jeffrey Epstein and Prince Andrew’s friend, Ghislaine Maxwell. 
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